

Stratford-sub-Castle Church of England VC Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Justine Watkins BEd (Hons)



Life in all its fullness

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk finance@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk Salisbury Wilts SP1 3LL

2 01722 327 227

Wednesday 7th February 2024

Dear Parents of Year 6 children taking part in Bikeability

Thank you for paying for and putting your child forward for this year's Bikeability course on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th March.

Attached to this letter are two documents.

- Wiltshire Bikeability team consent form.
- Bicycle checklist (to enable you to check your child's cycle before the course and complete any necessary repairs).

Please could you complete the necessary checks and return the consent form signed by Friday 1st March 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kindest regards

Mrs J Wilson